
        

Afterschool Cooking Club 
Dear parents, 
 
This half term, I will be starting an afterschool cooking club for Y3 and Y4 
students. There will be space for 10 students between both year groups. We will be 
preparing and cooking a meal each week which will be taken home by the children. 
 
The club will run on Wednesday’s between 3:30pm and 4:30pm. Your children will 
need to be picked up from school promptly at this time. 
 
The Cooking Club will run termly, so if your child does not get a chance to be part 
of the club this term, they may be able to be part of it in the spring or summer 
term. At the end of each term, parents of children in the cooking club will be 
invited in to school to try their children’s cooking. 
 
If your child would like to be part of this club, please sign the permission form 
underneath and return it to school by Monday 26th September. I will keep all 
permission slips to be used throughout the year. 
 
Regards 
Mr Collins, Year 3 Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Year 3 and 4 afterschool cooking club 
 

Name of child …………………………………………………………………………….  Class ……………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend cooking club.   
 
My child uses an inhaler Yes/No           Allergies………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer   Date ………………… 

 

Bankwood Community Primary School 
Encouraging pride, progress and responsibility 

 

 
 
Bankwood Close                                                                 
Sheffield 
S14 1LW 
 
 
 

 
Telephone: 0114 2396711 

Fax: 0114 2494085                                            
 

e-mail: enquiries@bankwood.sheffield.sch.uk  

mailto:enquiries@bankwood.sheffield.sch.uk

